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As we follow the impact of COVID-19 the safety and health of our employees and 
business associates is our foremost priority.  We are taking necessary precautions 

to minimize contact and prevent the spread of any harmful diseases. 

Many facilities and organizations are essential at this time.  We are committed to 
supporting them and their efforts so we can collectively get through this. 

Currently we have not seen any disruptions in our supply chain or ability to 
conduct our daily business functions. 

We will continually monitor and follow CDC recommendations, respectful of 
protocols, procedures and business essential requirements.  Please don’t hesitate 
to contact our office, your salesman or go on line to www.illinoisplumbingco.com 
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